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What have we improved? 

• Staff training is ongoing in first aid and safeguarding to keep us all up to 

date.  

• Staff roles are being evaluated. Kirsty is currently our Leader and Jo and 

Helen our Deputy Leaders. We’re making sure that we include all staff in 

our future plans to help us move forward as a team. 

• Kirsty is Designated Safeguarding Officer and Jo is Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Officer. 

• The children who are leaving us to go to school in September are visiting 

the reception class at Banwell Primary School for story times. 

• Thank you to everyone that filled out a questionnaire. We’re using the 

results to help us focus our quality improvement goals. We’ll share the 

results with you very soon! 

• Vikki and Emma are in the office every day and over the busy lunchtime 

period. We wanted to make sure that we are more readily available to 

reply to queries. 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s next? 

• A layout review of the play room is planned to make sure that we are 

using the space to it’s full advantage. 

• Staff supervisions are planned to gather feedback so that we are all 

working towards a shared vision of the future. 

• Parent consultations will take place at the end of June. 

• ‘Meet the staff’ section on our website and on Facebook.  

• Feedback from the committee on their roles and what we do.  

 


